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JLOG will be closed  

Thursday and Friday,  

July 4th and 5th. 

 

Have a safe and happy 

holiday weekend!   

 

 

  
 

Vacation Bible School 

August 5th – 9th  

9:00 – 11:45 AM 

 

Day 1 - When life is unfair … God is good! 

Day 2 - When life is scary … God is good! 

Day 3- When life changes … God is good! 

Day 4 - When life is sad … God is good! 

Day 5 - When life is good … God is good! 

Summer camp children will attend VBS. 

Watch for more information coming in mid-July. 

 

Sleeping Bags 
&  

Lunch Boxes 
 

Sleeping bags need to be washed 
 every week for full-time children, 

every other week for part-time children. 
 

Lunch boxes need to be  
washed frequently. 

Names should be printed on the outside 
of lunch boxes and water bottles. 

 
Thank you for packing 

nutritional lunches  
for your child. 

Please remember to avoid 
sending lesser nutritional 

items (such as candy, chips,  
sweets, and fruit snacks). 

 
Needed 

 
Clean ice cream pails with lids.   

Thank you! 
 

 

 

Also Needed 
We would like to redo our musical fence 

(aka banging wall). 

 

We are looking for donations of old and unwanted 

pots, kettles, lids, metal jello molds, spatulas, etc. 

Items should be metal or wooden and  

have a handle or hole from which  

we can attach them to the fence.   

Thank you very much! 

 

 
Older Children 
  
Please remember  
to wear  
your tie-dye shirts  
when we visit  
Harbor View. 

Next visit will be July 9
th

. 

 

 

http://www.gracelutheran-church.com/

